
GREEN~ POWER 

On. Every Day. • 

March 11, 2020 

Town of Bristol 
Borders Drake Smith Road 
Bristol, VT 05443 

RE: Green Mountain Power Utility Project, Bristol, VT 

Dear Town of Bristol: 

RECEIVED 

HAR 12 202D 

Town of Bristol 

This letter will serve to provide notice that Green Mountain Power Corporation will be 
commencing construction this week on the pole line located along East Street and Rockydale 
Road in Bristol, Vermont. The newly constructed line will consist of newly built distribution 
line and will generally follow the municipal right-of-way. 

Construction will occur in phases and will generally be as follows: line workers will 
come in to set the new poles and anchors. The line crew can typically set several poles per day. 
Vegetation clearing and construction of the facilities will take place along the existing road 
corridor. Once the poles are set and tree trimming is complete, the wires are pulled into place 
and secured to the poles. Once all of the new lines, including electric, telephone, and cable are 
erected and fully operational, the old facilities will be removed. 

Please be assured that great care will be exercised while working on or near your 
property. Any disturbed earth will be restored and reseeded. 

We are very appreciative of your cooperation and thank you for working with us 
throughout this process. If you have any questions or concerns, now or during construction, 
please feel free to contact: Mike Christian at 802-349-6795 or at email: 
Mike.Christian@Greenrnountainpower.com 

Sincerely, 

~/./.~ 
Brenda M. Green 
Right of Way Agent 
Representing Green Mountain Power 
PO Box 8732 
Essex, VT 05451 
(802) 735-4139 

E91 I Address at: East Street 


